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To: Code 2A, All Staff Date: June 18, 2021 

From: Cora Young, Emergency & Safety Coordinator 

Subject: PG&E’s Wildfire Safety Webinars for Organizations Serving Disabled or AFN Customers  

To address the increasing risk of wildfires, PG&E has continued their Community Wildfire 
Safety Program to promote awareness, risk prevention and community preparedness. As part of 
this program, PG&E regularly hosts webinars to address wildfire prevention efforts, and local 
trends and concerns. For your personal safety, please take a few minutes to review the contents 
of this program, please visit pge.com/wildfiresafety.   
 
Next week, on Tuesday, June 22nd and Wednesday, June 23rd, PG&E will be hosting webinars 
for organizations that serve customers with disabilities and/or Access and Functional Needs 
(AFN) to discuss resources available to these customers before, during and after a Public Safety 
Power Shutoff (PSPS) events as well as their wildfire prevention efforts for 2021.  
  

WILDFIRE SAFETY WEBINARS 
Tuesday, June 22  
6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 

Click this link to join: bit.ly/2RNroX5  
Attendee Dial-In: (866) 501-6088 

Conference ID: 2843203 
  

Wednesday, June 23* 
12:00 – 1:30 p.m. 

Click this link to join: bit.ly/35ddJM8  
Attendee Dial-In: (866) 501-6088 

Conference ID: 2656105 
 

*Please note that trainings taken during work hours requires your Supervisor’s approval. 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Kathy Gallagher, Director 


